
Dear sirs and madams,

I am putting forward my personal submission in response to Health Insurance Amendment 
(Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013.

I take very seriously this opportunity to express my grave concerns about this bill. I categorically 
reject this bill.

- It is dehumanizing to reject a potential person’s birth because they are female
- The potential of having great male/female leaders in public life and professions will not be 

realised
- Medicare funds are misappropriated by supporting the killing of potential persons who have 

been deprived of life
- Children should not be seen as commodities or objects that can be manipulated such that 

termination of their lives become an option
- The UN’s position is against gendercide. Proceeding to accept the bill will impact how the 

world views Australian values, as well how Australians view their own values 

Sincerely,




